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Diamond Merchants

43/45 Acrelane

London

SW2 5TN

8th January 2015
Dear Sirs,

We have been a member of the Considerate Constructors Scheme for the past few years and have found it a great source of help and advice on how to be more considerate as a builder. Improvements are made to employee welfare, clients and their local community, the appearance of the site and care of the environment.

The scheme provides guidelines on how to achieve this and visits you a few times a year to advise you on how improvements can be made.
The scheme has just announced the development of Supplier Registration, a new type of registration which allows companies who provide goods and materials to the construction industry to register with the scheme.

 

Historically, the scheme has focused on construction sites and companies, but recognises the valuable and vital contribution made by those companies supplying goods and materials to construction sites. 
Suppliers perform a vital role in the construction process when delivering materials to site and also have a responsibility to behave in a considerate manner to ensure that a positive image of the construction industry is portrayed.

Please find below the link to the Considerate Constructors Scheme website if you would like any further information.

http://www.ccscheme.org.uk/index.php/suppliers
We have found the scheme to be a great source of helpful information and ideas plus our clients are impressed that we have made the effort to register and follow the scheme. For 2014 we were awarded a silver award for the high standard in al areas of the scheme.
Take a look and you might find it very beneficial to your business too!

KIndest regards

Maxine Williams
creating the WOW factor
registered number: 5393891    registered address: Brampton House, Scabharbour Road, Hildenborough, Kent, TN 11 8PJ

